04559 )

Cttawe, Ncvewber 16, 1825.

Dear Dr. King:

Your very kind letter to the Rt. Honourable
¥r. Keighen is before me and a8 he is absent from
thé city teking a brief but muoh needed rest and
has asked me to attend to his correspordence during
his absence, I am acknowledging your letter.

I wish to thank you for the auggestlopo contained
theréin, which shall b2 brought to hig attenticn on
his raturn and te assure you that Mr. Meighen will
much appraciate your thoughtfulness in writing

t¢ him.

Yours sincerely,

Colonéd Dr. Frank King,
1§ St. Olair Ave. W,,
Torento, On.
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